
 

LaBella Welcomes Harmony Architectural Associates! 

June 25, 2020 

 
LaBella Associates proudly welcomes Harmony Architectural Associates, PC to our team in 
Syracuse, NY.  
 
Harmony boasts more than 45 years of experience and a wide range of architectural projects, both 
residential and commercial.  During the firm’s history, it also functioned as a design-build firm, 
resulting in a team of architects well-grounded in construction expertise. 
 
Harmony’s six employees will begin operating under the LaBella name and brand immediately. They 
will join LaBella’s Syracuse-based staff of nine at its Armory Square office later this summer. LaBella 
has had a Syracuse-based office dedicated to serving the CNY region since 2014. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.labellapc.com/single-post/2020/06/25/LaBella-Welcomes-Harmony-Architectural-

Associates 
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